
HELP STOP THE VANDALISM!! 

Wellsville is experiencing a rash of vandalism of both public and private property.  We are asking 
everyone to be on the lookout for the vandals.  The damage ranges in location and severity but is 
happening on a consistent basis.  PLEASE, IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING!    If you 
observe suspicious behavior, contact Dispatch at (435) 753-7555.   

Parents, please talk to your kids about these issues and be vigilant in knowing where they are and 
what they are doing.  Vandalism is a crime.  It is expensive to repair.  It makes our community unsafe 
and unsightly.  Please encourage your teenagers to respect public and private property! 

Following are some examples of recent damages: 

-The gates at the pickleball courts were kicked in. 

-The maintenance building near the pickleball courts was broken into and graffitied. 

-The new bathroom stalls on the City Square were defaced with sharpie markers. 

-Faucets at Wellsville dam have been stolen. 

-Residential doors are being broken by “doorbell ditchers.” 

-Traffic signs have been spray painted. 

-Street address signs are being stolen. 

-The pump house in Red Side Subdivision was graffitied. 

-Vandals attempted to kick in the doors at the city office building.  

Remember, we need everyone’s help to stop this destruction.  If you are out and about and see/hear 
problematic or questionable behavior, say something!  Thank you for your help!  

 

 

 

 


